
 

Service Opportunities 
Donations Needed – The Women of 

J.O.Y. nursing home ministry is collecting 

items to distribute to the residents they 

serve. These include magazines that are 

not time sensitive (such as Texas       

Highways, sports and outdoor activities, 

etc.), puzzles with larger pieces (around 

300 pieces), small hotel or travel-size   

toiletries, and pocket-pack tissues.       

Donations may be placed in the box near 

the Women of J.O.Y. table at the church 

entrance. 

Let’s help Casa! Casa de la            

Esperanza – the children's home we     

support in Anahuac, Mexico – needs  

school supplies and shoes for their       

children as they begin the new school 

year. You can help in one of two ways.  

You may bring new or gently used shoes 

(boys or girls, sizes 11, 12, 13, 1, 2, 3) 

and place them on the stage in the    

gymitorium, or you can give a cash       

donation to the church online or by check 

(with Missions – Casa school drive, on the 

memo line). The deadline to donate is   

August 27. For more information, contact 

David Kraatz. 

Student Ministry 

Summer Send-Off – All families are  

invited to Critters & Cones, an end-of-

summer event on Sunday, August 13, at 

5:00pm in the Teen Center. Activities     

include a summer recap video, burger  

dinner, snow cones, petting zoo, games, 

and prayer walk. Cost is $5 per person. 

For more information, contact Andrew 

Musselman. 

Announcements 

Carter BloodCare will be receiving 

donors at the Christian Service Center on 

Sunday, August 20, from 8:30am-

12:30pm. Please give the gift of life. 

Grief Support Group – A new Grief-

Share group will begin meeting on Sunday, 

August 20, 3:00-5:00pm, and will meet 

each Sunday afternoon through November 

19. You may participate in person in Room 

25A or online through Zoom. For more   

information, contact Janie Teague at 817-

219-1620 or janieteague@gmail.com.   

39ers Game Day – Each Thursday   

beginning at noon in the Parlor. Bring a 

sack lunch and your favorite game and 

join this group for a fun afternoon. 
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Food Pantry Totals 

259 this past week 

5,714 served so far in 2023 

 

Weekend Food Bags for Kids 

5,199 provided last school year 

 

1st Responders Lunch Totals 

Closed for the summer 

1,482 served so far in 2023 

 

Attendance Report 

Sunday, July 30 

Sunday Bible Class—244 

Sunday Bible Class Online—29 

Sunday Worship Assembly—332 

Sunday Worship Online—161 

Youth—45 

Life Groups—16 

Wednesday, August 2 

Wednesday Night Class—93 

 

Worship Schedule 

Sunday Bible Class—9:00am 

Sunday Worship—10:15am 

Wednesday Night Class—6:30pm 

 

 

 

 

 

Prayer Requests 

Members & Friends in Rehab/Hospital 

Willie Dean Hunter – Granbury Care 

Center, James Richey – MD Anderson, 

James Segrest – Harris Downtown 

Members 

Nita Benge, Jan Blattman, Elva Bustillos, 

Betty Clark, Ruth Dailey, Harold Durham, 

Bobbie Gauntt, Ann & Keith Jay, Diane 

Lindsey, Jack Little, Debbie Martin, Carolyn 

Mastick, Colleen Moore, Mary Beth Moore, 

Carol Morrison, Melaine Mullin, John Myatt, 

Perri Parker, Stan Queen, Loyd Randolph, 

Lynda Robinson, James & Joyce Royse, 

Don & Margaret Walker, Patti Woolard, Eve 

Woolverton 

Relatives/Friends 

Javier Adame, Justin Almand, Yolanda 

Avery, Gloria Burba, Kim Caraway, Casey 

Click, Pat & Gail Collins, Ed Connelly, Wade 

Cothrum, Rick Cotton, Carolyn Craig,     

Aaron Cranford, Richard Gibson, Blair    

Gilbert, Royce Green, Richie Haught,   

Debbie Culp Hook, Henry Johnson, Charlie 

Mae Jones, Jim Kennedy, Ellen Kirk, Eric 

Korth, Joe McCright, Amelia McCroskie, 

James McDowell, Lynn Merritt, Sharon 

Mireles, Billy Mullins, Justine Perkins, Sybil 

Pope, Gil & Becky Sanchez, Sara Smith, 

Steve Smith, Bill Swan, Dino Tzanetos, 

Shelly Young 


